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Wednesday, February 1, 2023 5:00 PM Municipal Plaza Building 

 

The City Council convened a regular meeting in the Norma S. Rodriguez Council Chamber in the 

Municipal Plaza Building beginning at 9:00 AM. City Clerk Debbie Racca­Sittre took the Roll Call 

noting a quorum with the following Council Members present: 

 
PRESENT: 9 – Nirenberg, Bravo, McKee­Rodriguez, Viagran, Rocha Garcia, Castillo, Cabello 

Havrda, Courage, Perry 

ABSENT:    1  - Pelaez 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
1. First public hearing on the Strategic Partnership Agreement between the City of San Antonio and 

the Landon Ridge Special Improvement District in the extraterritorial jurisdiction of the City of San 

Antonio, Bexar County. [Roderick Sanchez, Assistant City Manager; Bridgett White, Director, 

Planning] 

 
Mayor Nirenberg called the meeting to order at 5:10 p.m. and opened the Public Hearing. The 

City Clerk read the caption. There were no members of the public in attendance to speak on 

Item 1.  
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Mayor Nirenberg closed the Public Hearing at 5:11 p.m. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
2. Public Comment is your opportunity to address your City of San Antonio elected officials directly 

about issues that are important to you and your community. To sign up to speak visit 

www.saspeakup.com. Click on meetings and events and select the meeting you’d like to 

participate in. Sign up to speak or submit a written comment. Members of the public are given up 

to three minutes to speak, and groups are given up to nine minutes. 

 
Molly commented that the City created a homeless problem and only opened Haven for Hope for 

the homeless community rather than warming centers since it was cold outside. She stated that she 

was asked to leave McCreless Library last night at 10:00 p.m. and the City Manager would not 

help. She complained that the city relied too much on overwhelmed non-profits to help the homeless 

and should do more. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

There being no further comment, the meeting was adjourned at 5:16 p.m. 

 
Approved 

 

 

 
Ron Nirenberg 

Mayor 

 
Debbie Racca­Sittre 

City Clerk 
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